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The Castle Mead and Stoke Golding Action Group

Minutes – Thursday 10th January 2013

1. Present: Trevor Allcoat: Ray Dockrell; Alison Ellis; Barry McAllister; Kirsten Milner; Judith Montgomery; Brian Packer; Ray Pettitt; Pat Pirie; Ann Swan; John Tansey;

Apologies:  Bernard Arnold; Julia Patterson;  Jenny McAllister;  Daphne & Rodney Brown

2.   Minutes of last meeting were agreed and accepted

3. Patient satisfaction survey 2012 – 2013 

The rest of the analysed forms have now been returned. Kirsten who will be attending the next PPG meeting, would like to take the results to the meeting. 219 completed survey forms have been collated so far out of a total of more than 300. It was considered that the questionnaire had been useful to flag up extended hours etc. CASAG will need to do discuss the plan of action at our next meeting.

4. Pat Pirie – Discussion items before CCG Meeting on 16th January 2013 Pat asked if there were any questions to ask about the CCG (Clinical Commissioning Group) and development of their services. 

· What are their priorities for in hours provision of services with GPs. 

· What provision is to be made with regard to the Out of Hours Service. Sunny side provision stops at 9pm at which point patients are directed to LRI for cover. Therefore some people are attending George Elliott A & E inappropriately (with associated higher cost implications). Where are the CCG proposing to provide the Out of Hours Service for the Locality? 

· Check long term plans for provision of physiotherapy locally. Short term rolling contract available only at the moment. 

5. Bereavement Coffee Mornings  

Initial invitations to those recently bereaved would need to come initially from the Practice because of data protection. At CMMC it was thought that the Physio room could be used. Bi monthly for attendees would allow two groups to participate on alternating months. It was felt that Stoke Golding residents were more likely to attend in their village community. However there would be very few potential participants. It was thought that information could be made available at the coffee mornings to include: local communities events and facilities available and the health directory from the CCG. Transport would be required for those who were otherwise housebound. It was suggested that it would be helpful if CASAG members attended the group held at the Newbold Verdon Practice and Trevor Allcoat volunteered. 

6. How we go forward with Meetings in 2013 it was thought that meetings were required in February and March to bring the results of questionnaire to a conclusion. Bi monthly meeting were appropriate in the summer months when there was less to discuss and people away on holiday. 

7. Suggestions boxes

Stoke Golding – Bernard - not present so none discussed.
Castle Mead – Brian 
· Chairs with higher seats in the waiting room would be helpful for those with mobility problems. Alison Ellis reported that one was on order to try out by the practice already. 

· A request was made for the computer screens to be lowered to allow patients to see the receptionists. However, a screen has to be at a particular height and distance for correct working posture for the operator, so this cannot be altered. 

· It was felt, that home visit requests should not be discussed with receptionist, but only with the GP.

8. AOB
· It was suggested that CASAG could adopt a single health promotion topic annually with a display in the waiting room. 

· It was suggested that the local radio playing in waiting room was very old fashioned in the choice of music which was played. However, this was said to be because it was largely for the residents of Sunnyside. 

·  ‘Assistive Technology and Housing Related Residential Support Services’ are holding consultation focus groups in Leicestershire which could affect you. These will deal with ways to support elderly people in order that they may stay in their own homes for longer and also trying to plan for the future. The group in our area is meeting at the Atkins Building on Thursday January 24th  from 10.30 till 12.30. If you would like to participate, please contact Mr Robert Warwick on 247070.
9. Next meeting: 6.15pm February 7th 2013 at CMMC.
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